
From: Fairly Incredible
To: City Council
Subject: Public Comment: City Council Meeting - Oct 25 - Agenda Item 4.1 - Pedestrian Malls Ordinance
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 3:22:13 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Please revert the traffic lights at Castro Street and Villa Street to stop signs (blinking red)!

With active traffic signals, walking down Castro Street is less safe and less convenient for
pedestrians. Cars zoom by trying to catch a green or yellow light, and it interrupts the natural
flow of pedestrian traffic.

I would like us, as a city, to encourage a more pedestrian-friendly downtown. This can only be
done by making it EASIER to walk, and HARDER to drive downtown! By re-enabling the
traffic signals, you have made it harder and less safe for pedestrians. Everyone I've talked with
on Castro Street has agreed that re-enabling the traffic signals has been a terrible idea.

Please reconsider your decision. Thank you!

— David
   OMVNA resident
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